Does your child
have a health
concern or an
Immunisation
appointment
coming up?

The NHS is still here for you and can provide care if you
need it. You should continue to attend your appointments,
unless you have been told not to attend.

Think about your child’s health in the same way you usually would
and get in touch with your GP practice if you have a concern.

GPs are offering advice in new ways, by phone or video, to provide
you with healthcare advice and reduce the need for travel.

If you, your child, or a member of your household has Covid-19
related symptoms follow the latest advice (nhs.uk/coronavirus).
If your symptoms get worse, visit NHS 111 online (111.nhs.uk/covid-19)

for advice. Only call NHS 111 if you cannot get help online.

If you need this information in a different format or language,
please contact 0203 668 1221 or hello@swlondon.nhs.uk

Contact your GP or call NHS 111 if you have
urgent care needs, or dial 999 in emergencies



